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If we are sincere about providing educational opportunities for all Oregon students, 

HB 3068 goes a long way to provide that opportunity. It helps to tailor our education 

system to a broad but segmented student body with a variety of needs. It also 

addresses workforce needs expressed by just about every sector of our economy.  

I support the Committee’s passage of HB 3068. 


